
 

For students using Google Chrome as their browser 

Instructions for enabling Flash. 

Students using Google Chrome as their browser may have trouble opening interactive presentations. Here are 
instructions for enabling Flash for this site, which may fix the problem. 

1. Click on the i button at the top left of the browser window and change the Flash setting to "Always allow on 
this site." 

 

 

 

2. Click on the blue Reload button. 

 

 

If you are still unable to view the interactive presentations, try using a different browser or use the 
"downloadable version" in PDF, instead. 

 


